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UPCOMING WORK       In Delaware County 

The following work is planned in the Delaware County area on the specified dates and times. All 

work is weather dependent; it may be postponed or cancelled without prior notice. For up-to-date 

traffic information, construction information and road conditions, 24-hours a day, visit 

www.Ohgo.com.  

MONDAY, APRIL 4     U.S. Route 23 – (NEW) The entrance ramp from SR 37 (Central 

Avenue) to US 23 north will close for resurfacing. The detour is Central Avenue to N. Sandusky 

Street to US 23 north. Completion: April 8.  

THURSDAY, APRIL 7     State Route 3 – (NEW) SR 3 will be reduced to one lane of two-

way traffic at the Plumb Road intersection from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. to install barrier wall. 

Completion: April 8. 

SUNDAY, APRIL 10     Interstate 71 – (NEW) I-71 will close temporarily in both directions at 

North Galena Road between 8 a.m. and 10 a.m. for utility work. Motorists will be stopped for 5 

minutes at a time. A law enforcement officer will assist with traffic control. All lanes will be 

open by 10 a.m.  

TUESDAY, APRIL 12     Plumb Road – (NEW) Both directions of Plumb Road will close 

west of SR 3 for 30 days to install a new traffic signal. The detour is Plumb Road to Worthington 

Road to Lewis Center Road to SR 3 to Plumb Road or reverse. Completion: May 11. 

ONGOING 

Kilbourne Road  – Kilbourne Road will be closed in both directions between SR 61 and SR 521 

over I-71 starting at 7 a.m. for bridge work. The detour is SR 61 to SR 521 to North Galena Road 

or reverse.  Completion: April 2016. 

Galena Road – Galena Road will close over I-71 for a bridge deck replacement. The detour is 

Galena Road to US 36 to 3 B’s and K Road to SR 521 or reverse. Completion: June 25.  

Sawmill Parkway – Sawmill Parkway will be reduced to one southbound lane at SR 750 

beginning at 7 a.m. for road widening project.  Completion: June 30th.  

U.S. Route 23/Pennsylvania Ave  

The exit ramp from US 23 southbound to Sandusky St. will close at 9 a.m. and remain closed 

until Labor Day. The closure is necessary so crews can construct a new ramp serving the north 

end of the city. When it re-opens late August, weather permitting, the ramp will accommodate 

two-way traffic on Sandusky Street to the intersection of US 23.  Additionally, US 23 

northbound traffic will have a turn lane and traffic signal to access N. Sandusky St. The US 23 

northbound entrance ramp will remain open during construction.  Completion: Labor Day 2016 
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